
Homework 
Set: 17/05/19 
Due In: 24/05/19 

Round up During SATs week, the Year 6 children have worked incredibly hard and tried their 
best. The Year 5s have also been really supportive and adapted to fit their learning 
around the tests. We have also enjoyed watching the Greatest Showman on Friday to 
prepare the children for their production next term. 

Maths Year 5 are finishing their shape work and are starting their position and movement 
chapter.  

Topic This week the children have enjoyed some extra PE sessions as well as learning 
more about Buddhism in RE. 

Homework Year 6 
Pack for Bude! Remember to check what you are bringing so you know what to bring 
home and make sure all your clothes are named.  
 
Year 5 
Next week, you will be having lots of outdoor learning sessions. (Be prepared for the 
weather – this may be sun cream and sunhats or school jumpers and coats!) In 
preparation for this, research some of the native trees to Britain. How can you identify 
them? Create a poster or leaflet for display that will help others to know what trees 
we have in the local area. You make want to draw the leaves or find some to attach 
to show the distinguishing features.  
 

Spellings – weekly 
spellings 
 

 1. explanatory  
2. environment  
3. secretary  
4. jewellery  
5. poisonous  
6. company  
7. desperate  
8. definitely  
9. difference  
10. voluntary  
11. reference  
12. temperature 

Reading Have a look through a non-fiction book about nature. What information have you 
learnt? 

Number fluency & 
Arithmetic 

Where do you use fractions at home? Have you eaten half a pizza? Did you eat ¾ of 
your meal? Try using fractions to describe some of these things.  

Dates for the diary. Sunday 19th May – 2:30pm leave for Bude. 
Friday 24th May – 4:00pm (approx.) Year 6s return from Bude.  
 


